
ARMY 
508 Priority 1 Compliance Statement 
Section 508 of the Rehabilitation Act Amendments, as amended by the Workforce 
Investment Act of 1998, requires that when Federal agencies develop, procure, maintain, 
or use electronic and information technology, they shall ensure that the electronic and 
information technology allows Federal employees with disabilities to have access to and 
use of information and data that is comparable to the access to and use of information and 
data by Federal employees who are not individuals with disabilities, unless an undue 
burden would be imposed on the agency.   
 
Section 508 also requires that individuals with disabilities, who are members of the 
public seeking information or services from a Federal agency, have access to and use of 
information and data that is comparable to that provided to the public who are not 
individuals with disabilities. 
 
Throughout certain portions of the Idaho Army National Guard website you will 
encounter a '508 compliant' icon at the foot of the page. If you find a problem that 
prevents access, please contact the ARNG Webmasters at webmaster@id.ngb.army.mil.  
 


